
Important Notice - Changes to Registration for Practice of 
Telehealth 

 

 

If you are registered to practice telehealth 
in Vermont as an MD, physician assistant, 
or podiatrist, and do not hold a full license, 
pay careful attention to this notice. You 
need to act to legally practice telehealth 
with Vermont patients after July 31, 2024. 
As of August 1, 2024, you will need to 
hold a Vermont medical license, Vermont 
telehealth license, or a Vermont telehealth 
registration issued after May 1, 2024, to 
practice telehealth with Vermont patients. 

 

Vermont, like most states, enacted emergency provisions during the COVID-19 
pandemic that facilitated practice by professionals who were licensed in other states. 
Those emergency provisions were extended a number of times. Eventually the Vermont 
General Assembly passed a law creating new options for telehealth licensure and for a 
new and different form of telehealth registration, for most health care professions. The 
law is found in Chapter 56 of Title 26, Vermont Statutes Annotated. For professions 
regulated by the Board of Medical Practice, July 31, 2024 is the last day a person may 
practice pursuant to one of the temporary registrations created for the COVID-19 
emergency. If you have any questions at all about your status, please contact our office 

by emailing AHS.VDHMedicalBoard@vermont.gov.  

 

 

 

 

https://hzifam8ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IDsgMwXtIkgLQ-jGXMmTZlrbe6K2gpgiz2ZeoJIFFxALVn7WXg9D_yfHl-871ykHGim14fAO_CBM3uz1PcQFlTrLUr7UWJHt6RUMQinyABSqWr2bUW-F-xu6eHj8YBEKCbBmjUCcHMP4-R-x18idSivL4FaM2ceV0h2LZODkAhqy_Ons0QlUyuwGob9O6CbSwb50JNO2pvE=&c=G3uoqRV5iwUIZWa815Ti1JfzlJPN1yfO9pzPscynRvgP7CXQwAhASw==&ch=kvG_wPDAySgjTGuEpvpgkZPz18tlbc0cXhLK19lItQ10sqUi0l5-Vw==
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